
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: October 24, 2018 Bulletin #: K-29-18 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 
All CAL-Card Program Administrators 

RE: CAL-Card Cooperative Agreement “ValuePoint Commercial Card Solutions 
Contract No. 00612-Category” has Been Extended 

This broadcast announces State of California Participating Addendum No. 7-14-99-22, 
Amendment 2, executed under the Washington NASPO ValuePoint Commercial Card 
Solutions Contract No. 00612-Category 1 (CAL-Card) with U.S. Bank National 
Association, has been extended to December 31, 2020. 

Cal eProcure links for the Participating Addendum, Amendment 2, and User Instructions 
can be found under the heading “Attachments” below: 

• Click here to access Cal eProcure 

If you have any questions regarding the Participating Addendum, please contact: 

Contractor Administrator 
Julie Matthews 
(916) 375-4612 

Julie.Matthews@dgs.ca.gov 
 

If you have questions regarding this notification as it relates to the State of California CAL-
Card Program, please direct questions or concerns to: 

(916) 376-2939 
CALCardProgram@dgs.ca.gov  
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